
Lark J. Hapke


From: Lark J. Hapke


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 5:16 PM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Thank you!


Mr. McLean,


Sincere appreciation to you for your readiness to stand strong in the face of the outrageous position the president has


created for NWS........as well as the betrayal of the integrity of the NOAA with the anonymous statement last Friday


'endorsing' the current occupant of the oval office erroneous and misleading statements AND map re: Hurricane Dorien.


Speaking truth to power is never easy, however, necessary and an imperative for the integrity of Constitution and


country.   Thank you.


Sincerely,


The Rev. Lark J. HapkeThe Rev. Lark J. Hapke


Oak Lawn, IllOak Lawn, Ill



	Thank you!

